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May 9, 2006 

Mr. Chris Prickett 
Willow Creek Resources, Inc. 
Box 1309 
Midland, TX 79702 

Re: Maudie Rickman #1 

Dear Mr. Prickett: 

This will confirm our telephone conversation wherein I told you that the hearing scheduled for 
May 11 regarding the plugging of this well has been postponed to May 25. 

We need to memorialize your agreement to rework this well in a written agreement between you 
and OCD. Then we can further postpone the hearing for a time that you anticipate will be 
sufficient to bring this well into compliance. We will be sending you a form of agreement before 
May 25. Please advise when you can estimate when you will be able to complete the work. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

ec: Van Barton 
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